
 

                                  
                                  BBooaarrdd  VVaaccaannccyy  

  
 
 

 
SENIOR SUPPORT SERVICES (CPHC) is a non-profit community governed organization that provides community support services 
to seniors.  Our vision, “to be the leader and provider of choice offering innovative, responsive, and quality services to enable 
seniors to live independently in their own homes and communities” is strongly supported by the Board of Directors.  We offer a 
broad range of client-centered services throughout Leeds & Grenville, and some areas of Lanark County, with a MISSION to 
provide client-centered services for seniors and their caregivers which promote choice, independence, and safety in their own 
homes and communities.   Our Lifeline program (personal security monitoring) also serves the City of Kingston and surrounding 
area.   
 
The Board of Directors is seeking applicants who have an interest in joining their team to improve the health and well-being of 
seniors in our communities.  Ideally, the candidates will have skills and experience in one or more of the following areas, although 
others are welcome to apply: 
 

 Advocacy 
 Community 

 

 Legal  
  

The Board of Directors meets on a monthly basis with a minimum of nine (9) meetings per year.  Directors are expected to join one 
of the Board’s sub-committees which also meet monthly, i.e. Quality & Accreditation Committee; Finance/Audit/Risk Management 
Committee, and Governance Committee.  Director terms are three (3) years. 
 

Interested candidates should be 18 years of age or older and be a resident of the geographical areas we serve (i.e. Lanark, Leeds or 
Grenville counties, Kingston and surrounding area). 

 
SSS-CPHC services are supported by Ontario Health, the United Way of Leeds-Grenville, and by the people and the communities 
we serve. 
 
Please submit a brief resume or an outline of your skills and experience to Fay Garvin, Executive Assistant / Board Coordinator at 
fgarvin@cphcare.ca  no later than Monday, June 21st, 2021. 
 

                                                                                                                                Supported by: 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 
 www.cphcare.ca 
 

mailto:fgarvin@cphcare.ca
http://www.cphcare.ca/


 



 

 


